

May 2019



Dragonflies T/Th Newsletter!

Dear Parents,

How can I be writing the last newsletter of the year already?! I cannot begin to thank you for entrusting me with your sweet children this year! They have grown immensely and given me so much joy! I am excited to be upstairs next year where I will hopefully get to see and hug them frequently!

We will close out our year studying frogs and toads as we watch our bullfrog tadpole mature; ocean life and summertime. I will bring in my ice cream cart for dramatic play that week. Our letters will be "X", "Y", and "Z" and we will continue to review the letters and their sounds.

Our Bible story will be: "Go and Tell" the Good News! We will be decorating megaphones that week (I'm sorry!). We will also review what we know about the Bible: all stories are true, 66 books, Old Testament tells of Jesus coming and in the New Testament Jesus comes!

Conversation Starters with your child:

Tell me the life cycle of your class bullfrog named Froggy. How can you tell others about Jesus? What was your favorite thing about preschool this year?

Our graduation is May 21st and you don't want to miss it! Your children will be reciting Psalm 121 in its entirety!!! Meet in the Sanctuary at 1:00pm with a cookie reception to follow.

May the Father bless you as you continue to teach your children in the way they should go! To God be the Glory! Great things He has done! Stacey McCully and Rebecca VanMeter

